
Dear Participants, 

As Organizers of the event, we put the health and safety of Participants of the THREE SEAS ONE 

OPPORTUNITY Conference first. With this in mind, we would like to inform you that the event will take 

place in an appropriate sanitary regime in accordance with relevant guidelines. We are in constant liaison 

with the authorities issuing regulations on hygiene and sanitary safety for this type of event. 

Up-to-date information regarding the sanitary regime in which the Conference will be held, will be sent 

to you by e-mail before the start of the event.  

In the event of any shortcomings in this regard, please contact the Organizers. 

At the same time, all Conference Participants are kindly requested to comply with the health and safety 

rules as listed below: 

1. Each Participant is kindly requested to fill the DECLARATION FORM available at www.3s1o.org. 

and e-mail it to registration@3s1o.org by March 31, 2022. The DECLARATION FORM should state 

that as of May 19, 2022, he or she will be vaccinated or will be recovered from COVID -19, or will 

be tested negative for COVID-19 no earlier than 48 hours before the beginning of the Conference. 

2. All Participants are kindly requested to cover the nose and mouth during the Conference. 

3. All Participants are kindly requested to use disinfectants provided by the Organizer in the 

Conference area. 

4. All Participants are kindly requested to abide by social distancing rules. 

5. All Participants are kindly requested to avoid physical contact (handshakes, hugging, etc.). 

6. All Participants are kindly requested to follow the rules of hygiene and social distancing during 

coffee breaks. 

7. All Participants are kindly requested to wear a face covering in the conference rooms. 

 

If you experience such disease symptoms, as fever, cough, etc. please leave the Conference and inform 

the Organizers. 

At the same time, the Organizers reserve the right to refuse to allow persons with high body temperature 

and other disease symptoms to participate in the Conference. 

 

 

Detailed information regarding Covid Regulations for Conference Participants in accordance with current 

guidelines of the Ministry of Health resulting from the epidemiological situation in Poland, will be sent to 

Participants 14 days prior to the start of the event. 

http://www.3s1o.org/
mailto:registration@3s1o.org

